
 

 
  

 

  
 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

Jack Van Dorp 

From: planning@grey.ca 
Sent: Saturday, October 9, 2021 10:14 AM 
To: Public Meeting Comments 
Subject: County comments for Bruce County Official Plan Review 

** [CAUTION]: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless 
you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

County comments for Bruce County 
Official Plan Review 

Hello Bruce County Staff, 

Thanks for circulating us on the upcoming special meeting of council for the 
Plan the Bruce project. Grey County staff commend your team at Bruce 
County for all the efforts that have gone into this project to date. We have no 
specific comments at this time. Please do not hesitate to reach out to us 
should you have any questions about any boundary matters or areas for 
possible collaboration or shared interest. 

Please keep us informed on this project, including future drafts and the 
eventual adoption of the Plan by Bruce County Council.  
Let us know if you have any questions. 

Thanks 

Scott Taylor, MCIP, RPP 

Planning & Development, Grey County, Owen Sound ON 
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